
Brush Pick-up

The City of Whitesboro offers a unique
service for the city homeowner. 

City employees make regular routes
throughout the city picking up
HOMEOWNER/ CUSTOMER cut brush. 

All CONTRACTOR cut brush must be
removed by the contractor. 

 

Brush Pick-up Guidelines
All limbs, less than six (6) inches in diameter, must be stacked next to the street curb with CUT
END to curb. 

No pickup of LOT CLEARING BRUSH. If storm damage occurs, make plans through City Hall for
pickup.

 

https://www.whitesboro.org/streets/page/brush-pick

